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From: Michelle Angellella 0oeshell5659@verizon.net]
Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2009 9:52 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: VOTE NO TO KEYSTONE EXAM

To whom this may concern:

I am the parent of a special needs child in the Upper Moreland school district. Please vote no to the proposed
"Keystone testing this Oct 22,2009.

Thank you,

Michelle Angellella


